1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - April 5, 2018

By Richmond Station April 05, 2018 | 7:51 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Last weekend a team of Richmond Station Officers competed in the Rib Cook-Off in Golden Gate Park and took third place among several teams from SFPD, SFFD, Park and Rec, and other local agencies. It was a fun community event and the food was great!

Don't miss the Child Car Seat Safety event being put on this weekend by the CHP at the Richmond Library on 9th Ave. Details for the event can be found on page three of the newsletter.

We continue to make progress with lowering the number of auto break-ins and have made several arrest and identified multiple suspects this week. Remember if you see something say something.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured

Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release